

---

# Taskforce on Preventing and Responding to Sexual Violence Minutes

---

## Call to order - Andrea

A meeting of SV Taskforce was held at Humber College Lakeshore Campus L3002 on January 27, 2020

Attendees included:

- |                       |                    |                |
|-----------------------|--------------------|----------------|
| ➤ Andrea Campea       | ➤ Kat Gittins      | ➤ Monica Perez |
| ➤ Deborah Mandell     | ➤ Kaitlin Phillips | ➤ Nancy Deason |
| ➤ Jacqueline Anderson | ➤ Margaret Fung    | ➤ Tola Olupona |
| ➤ J Copeland          | ➤ Matthew Travill  |                |

Members not in attendance included:

- |                   |                     |                       |
|-------------------|---------------------|-----------------------|
| ➤ Aaron Brown     | ➤ Lily Cummings     | ➤ Sarah-Jane Greenway |
| ➤ Adnan Salem     | ➤ Luxxie Pham       | ➤ Tessania Lawrence   |
| ➤ Amanda Koski    | ➤ Marion Ellery     | ➤ Tonia Richard       |
| ➤ Danielle Warren | ➤ Meshanda Phillips | ➤ Walter Henry        |
| ➤ Emilia Maceasik | ➤ Ray Bancolita     |                       |
| ➤ Erika Szabo     | ➤ Rick Follert      |                       |

## Approval of minutes - Andrea

No objections to previous minutes.

## Training Session – Bringing in the Bystander (Andrea)

PD Session was delivered and included a modified version of the BITB program. It was designed to provide context to some of the instances of SV that impact our staff and students, and to encourage group dialogue about trends, dispelling myths, and encouraging folks to become active bystanders. Good discussion was had with the group.

## Working Groups Updates

Floor was opened for any updates relating to group meetings since last general meeting.

Student Awareness and Prevention met. Discussion in group consisted of:

- Developing a number of initiatives for February centred around Valentine's Day
- Digital consent
- Healthy relationships

Policy & Procedures

- Updated policy/procedures were sent to group for review
- Awaiting further feedback and making suggested changes

## Meeting Location Preference

Sought feedback on meeting location preference for remaining meeting

- No clear preference for North or Lakeshore
- Preference to have meeting invite sent to group way in advance rather than simply sending out the meetings dates via email

## Group Breakout

Group Breakout- individuals separated into their working groups to have a discussion.

## Closing

Meeting unofficially adjourned. Individuals filtered out after completing their group discussion

### ***Upcoming meeting dates:***

Monday, March 30 10:00-11:30